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NEIGHBORHOOD YOUTH ASSOCIATION

NYA Class of 2025

Since the Neighborhood Youth Association moved into Luther Hall at the start of the
year, St. Bede’s has been able to host several high school students and staff members
who are helping them get into college. As a way of saying thanks, NYA is holding an
Open House and Donor Luncheon on Sunday, May 18, from 11:30-1:30 p.m. and all St.
Bede's parishioners and guests are invited. Please come meet students and hear their
amazing stories firsthand--and learn about program updates.

We’d be grateful if you could RSVP for this event, so we can get an idea of how many
people will join us for lunch. To RSVP, please email
aliceshort55@gmail.com by Sunday, May 11. Thank you ! App Sto



